
The McKenzie Special School District Board of Education 
will accept bids for ink and toner. Bids will be received 
until NOON, Tuesday, June 28, 2022. 

Specifi cations are available from Dr. Dianne Anderson, 
McKenzie Board of Education, 114 Bell Ave., McKenzie, 
TN 38201, phone 731-352-2246. They are also found 
on our website http://www.mckenzieschools.org under 
Manuals/Plans/RFPs

The McKenzie Special School District Board of Education 
reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids to accept 
the lowest and/or best bid. 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
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